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9th October, 1962,

Dear 8irs,
Be.8s "CURINTHIAR".

With reference to your letter of the 18th Au ust
the report of the survey cuarried out by the Socisty's Surveyors
at this port last month has today received the censideration
of the Scottich Sub-Committee of Classification.

The Surveyors state that a satisfactory General
Examination has been carried out in drydock and afloat and that
the indented shell plate J.13 on the starboard side from aft
has been examined and found efricient. They recommend that
thie plate shoulg be further examined and de:lt with as necessary
at the next drydocking. FPermsment repairs have been effected
to the defective main injection valve and the Surveyors further
recommend that the comdition of class in reepect of this item
should be deleted,

The Committee have accordingly agreed to your
proposal to postpone the Special furvey until October, 1963
end have assigned a fresh date of docking 7,02 subject to the
above condition respecting shell plate J.13,

Tours faithfully,

Secretary to the
Gcottisn Committee.

The City Line iinmited, © 2 02 0

75 Botuwell Strect,
GLABGOW ,C, 24
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